
THANK YOU FOR HELPING THESE IMMIGRANTS IN PHILADELPHIA 

 

THESE PEOPLE are just some of the dozens of migrant families that you have helped. Most live in 

Philadelphia but you have also touched families in the homeland of some of these immigrants—in 

Honduras, Guatemala, Dominican Republic, Mexico, Afghanistan. You have helped them with clothing, 

furniture, food, medicines and medical help. You have helped them get to the doctor or dentist, to the 

clinic, to WIC, to Catholic Charities. You have helped them locate a church or mosque they could get 

to easily since most have no car. You have driven them to work, to the second-hand store, to the 

federal court building. 

But, you say, when have I given them clothes, or food, or medical aid? When have I taken them to 

Catholic Charities or shown them where the nearest place of worship or clinic is?  

You have helped with your donations of goods, with your tithes, with your monetary gifts. You have 

helped them with your prayers. You may have even greeted them in church. 

• Please consider continued giving to the St. Vincent de Paul 

Refugee Fund. Please indicate clearly that it is to be 

deposited in the account (Refugee Fund) that has been set 

up to help immigrants and refugees. Undocumented 

immigrants and refugees will be helped. 

You can contribute at church through the offering at Mass or you can send it to the church office. 
Write your checks out to St. Vincent de Paul Church and clearly indicate if the money is to be put in 
the “Refugee Fund”. Also, the tithing fund of the parish is sometimes used to help migrants. 

The St. Vincent de Paul New Sanctuary Movement committee will use your gifts, donations and 
volunteer efforts to continue helping immigrants in Philadelphia. Contact us at: 

NSM@Saint-Vincent-Church.org 

Thank you 
Gracias 

BOOK STUDY  GROUP 

Email us (NSM@Saint-Vincent-Church.org) 

if you are interested in joining our 

Thursday night discussion of the book 

Global Migration: What’s Happening, 

Why, and a Just Response. 

Starting March 16, 2023 

Join us in supporting passage of HB 279, a 
bill that would make our roads and 
communities safer by permitting all 

Pennsylvanians to apply for a driver’s 
license, regardless of immigration status. 

Contact Coumba Faye: 
coumba@sanctuaryphiladelphia.org 

(267) 670-9801 
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